SISTERS OF ST. FRANCIS

SACRED HEART PROVINCE (SHP)
NEWS BRIEF - AUGUST 16, 2024

PRAYER REQUEST:
Margaret’s (friend of Sr. Mary Joy Peter) family who lost a brother-in-law (Bernie) and
nephew (Kevin) during July, 2024. Prayers are requested for Margaret’s, Bernadette.

PRAYER FOR THE 2024 GLOBAL ELECTIONS

God of peace, these times demand a change of heart:
to be, think, and act differently.

Pour out your Spirit on your people as we prepare to
vote in 2024 in unprecedented numbers across the
globe.

May we strive to make ce a reality by becoming
agents of reconciliation,-transforming and transcend-

f‘ln?s polarization, misinformation, and division during
ttt election year. b
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Help-us to recognize t ity of our interconnection
and interdependence and to make decisions for the
common good. Amen.

Written by the Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph of Peace.

Please join us in prayer each day until the November 2024 election.

EARTH CARE:
Reflection: For the person with attention, everyday becomes the very day upon which all the
world depends. (Written by Rami M. Shapirio, submitted by Sr. Gloria Shuffer)
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